REPUBLIC OF ALBANIA
MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMET

Rruga e Durresit; # 27, Tirana- Albania; tel: + 355 42 70 622 / 623

From: Mr. Pellumb ABESHI
General Secretary
Ministry of Environment
Rruga Durresit, # 27, Tirana
Albania
Date: 05 February , 2004
To: Mrs. Anna Stjarnjerlint
Resident Representative
UNDP/Albania
Rruga 4 Shkurti, Vila #35
Tirana, Albania

Dear Madam,

Re: National Capacity Needs Self-Assessment for Global Environmental Management
(NCSA)

In my capacity as Global Environment Facility (GEF) operational focal point for ALBANIA, 1
hereby endorse the enclosed proposal to access GEF funding to conduct a National Capacity Self
Assessment for Global Environmental Management (NCSA) through the United Nations
Development Programme.

Pursuant to the NCSA Operational Guidelines, the focal points for climate change, biodiversity
and land degradation/desertification have been fully consulted and their views taken into account
in the formulation of this proposal.

ALBANIA considers the NCSA to be an important and valuable exercise in our ongoing efforts
to protect the global environment while working to achieve our national sustainable development
goals. We look forward to your kind consideration in this matter.




